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Hi! 

Re Gosport - further actions 

Thanks for the emails. 

I agree with Ann that we cannot let Gillian’s case delay us. Also I agree with the worry that the CPS might be 
talking but its not clear how serious they are about prosecuting. Paul Close did seem very co-operative about 
meeting. He also said he would welcome written comments from families in advance which would assist them 
to put the case for a prosecution. 

I think we are getting the "run around" from "certain authorities". Stephen Lloyd has asked if we would be 
prepared to meet Norman Lamb at Westminster. I wonder if the political approach is the one to push hardest 
at the moment. It would be quite a high profile meeting and then we could get some help dealing with the 
authorities. Stephen Lloyd may contact you directly and I am hoping for some dates for the meeting. His 
details are below. 

I will keep chipping away on the matters in hand but l do think we need some high level help and this may be 
the way forward. 

Best wishes 

i Code Ai 

Details: 

Stephen Lloyd 
Liberal Democrat Parliamentary Spokesman 
Eastbourne & Willingdon Constituency 

Office: 01323 733030 
Home: i ........... i~~-~i;-~,- ........... 
Web: www.eastbournelibdems.org,uk 
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